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Message from the Editor

Jennifer Gordon, PhD, RD Psych
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Director, Women’s Mental Health Research Unit
www.wmhresearch.ca
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Dear Health Psychology and Behavioural Medicine Section Members

Ryan and I have a great issue for you to enjoy! It highlights the work 
of our most recent section presentation award winners from CPA 
2022 as well as some exciting research in the area of dysmenorrhea 
that was recently funded in the CIHR Project Grant competition. 

We also have insightful commentaries from our members that will 
really get you thinking — one piece questions whether health 
psychologists are reaching their full potential as healthcare profes-
sionals, another reflects on the peer review process in academia, and 
a third piece in French discusses the role of communication in the 
current era of social media. A Clinician’s Corner article is also includ-
ed, discussing the role of social support in chronic disease. 

I’d like to also encourage you all to please consider nominating your 
early career colleagues (or applying yourself!) for our Section’s Early 
Career Award, and if you haven’t done so already, submit your 
abstracts for the 2023 CPA annual meeting, set to be held in Toronto! 
Check the newsletter for more details!

Take care and stay healthy!

Ryan Hoggan, BA

Research Coordinator
Athabasca University




